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From: Clive Attwater
Sent: Wednesday, 29 November 2023 12:40 PM
To: Climate Change
Cc: Christopher Walkden
Subject: Emissions Reduction and Resilience Plan - Transport

Dear ReCFIT,

I am writing in response to the request for submissions to the draft Transport 
plan for emission reduction and resilience.

Electric Highway Tasmania (EHT) would like to express full support for the 
submission prepared by the Tasmanian Branch of the Australian Electric Vehicle 
Association which reflects the views of EHT as an organisation.

I note that the shareholders of EHT are all members of AEVA.

Best regards,

Clive Attwater
Managing Director
Electric Highway Tasmania P/L


